Approve 62 5th graders from Highland Grove Elementary School to travel by
charter bus and boat, to Catalina Island, where they will attend Catalina
Island Marine Institute Science Camp for a hands-on experience to study
marine animal and plant life and participate in activities such as snorkeling,
hiking, and squid dissecting, effective April 9, 2025 through April 11, 2025.



